
           

            
           

            
             
     

            
            
           

           
      

          
          
      

            
              
      

        

            
           
         

RFP for LFG Energy Project in Virginia - Meeting on November 14
	

As a service to our Partners and other stakeholders, EPA’s Landfill Methane Outreach 
Program (LMOP) is sharing information about a Request for Proposals (RFP) issued 
by Region 2000 Services Authority (the Authority) in Virginia. Please note that EPA 
is not affiliated in any way with the review and selection process. Information provided 
below is directly from the RFP. 

The Authority is soliciting proposals from qualified companies for the development of a 
landfill gas (LFG) energy project at its Regional Landfill - Livestock Road Facility 
(LRF). The Authority will consider technically and financially feasible beneficial uses of 
the LFG, including electricity generation, direct use of medium-Btu LFG, production of 
renewable natural gas, or other suitable technologies. 

The scope of work includes project planning, permitting, financing, design, construction, 
operation, maintenance and monitoring services, as well as marketing, sale and 
distribution of the LFG and its attributes. 

A mandatory pre-proposal conference will be held at 10:00 AM (ET) on November 
14, 2019, at 361 Livestock Road, Rustburg, VA 24588. Proposals are due no later than 
4:00 PM (ET) on December 19, 2019. 

The RFP is available on the Authority's website at 
https://www.region2000servicesauthority.org/procurements.html. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program
https://www.region2000servicesauthority.org/procurements.html

